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Vacancies for Reception and Nursery Classes Academic Year September 14/15  

There are a few vacancies in our Reception and Nursery classes for the academic year 2014/15. If you know of anyone looking for 

a place for their child/children to start school in September 2014 please ask them to collect a form from the school office.  

 

Through The Week 

The summer term provides the children with many opportunities to extend their learning outside the classroom and over the past 

couple of weeks many classes have visited a number of places that they have all enjoyed and learnt from. Year 4 spent the day at the 

RAF Museum at Hendon and learnt about how children were educated during the war, Year 6 participated in the annul Haringey 

School’s Leavers’ Service, a small team of 4 children from Year 6 came third in the inaugural Haringey Catholic Schools Quiz (a 

fantastic achievement) and Year 2 spent the day at Mountfitchet Castle. There are still two weeks of term left and lots of learning to 

complete. Please remember to send children to school in the correct uniform and ensure that they wear a hat to protect them 

from the heat of the sun.   

 

 

Protection from the Sun 

During the hot weather it is recommended that children wear a hat to school to offer protection from the effects of the sun. They 

should also bring a bottle of water to school to keep them hydrated.  

 

 

Sports Day 

After three very successful mornings and a completely different format every child in the school participated in a very competitive 

atmosphere in very hot conditions. After great triumphs the results of the day were as follows: 

1st place and Winners of Sports Day – Anne Line – 2168 points 

2nd place – Campion – 2078 points 

3rd place – Southwell – 2055 points 

4th place – Briant – 1939 points 

Thanks must be given to the sixth formers from St Thomas More School who helped to score the events and for representing their 

academy so well. The school’s PE coach Wayne must also be thanked for ensuring that the event went smoothly.  

 

 

Achievement Certificates 

Certificates were awarded by class teachers this week and the following winners were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED INFORMATION 

Please inform Mrs Hibbert in the office of any changes that the school needs to be informed of. All too often 

members of staff are unable to contact parents because of information that is out of date. This vital form of 

communication must be current and up to date for the safety and concern of all children. If you need to let the 

school know of any changes please ensure you go to the office as soon as possible.  

 

May the Earth Be Kind 

May the earth be kind to everyone: 

Pure cool water, flowing; 

Clean and clean air, blowing; 

Crops in good earth, growing; 

Golden sunshine, glowing. 

 

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 

Year 1  Gifty Pearl Meshach 

Year 2 Manuella Michelle 

Year 3 Ruby Alysa 

Year 4 Ruth Bianca 

Year 5 Antonio Summer 

Year 6 Ijeoma Jasmine 

mailto:admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk
http://www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk/

